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OFFICIAL 

 

 

Birmingham City Council Audit Committee  

21 February 2024  

 

Subject:  Management response to External Audit Value for Money 

report in relation to the implementation of Oracle 

  

 
Commissioner Review 
 

Commissioners welcome the aims and ambition of the Council to manage the 

recommendations in this report, however in the recent past the Council has not 

demonstrated the ability and capability to deliver on such aims. Commissioners will want 

updates as the Council works to deliver these recommendations, to ensure that the 

Council sets out the missing details from this report. These responses will need to be 

turned into a more detailed action programme with target dates and responsible officers. 

Oracle recovery is one of the fundamental elements of the required Improvement Plan 

and will be reported via the Improvement and Recovery Board. 


